L

. Grainne Oﬂesby

From: Grainne Oglesby

Sent: 27 September 2013 14:58

To: 'manager.dau@ahg.gov.ie'

Subject: EPA Notification of Waste Proposed Decision issued

Attachments: W0253-01 Proposed Decision notification.pdf; W0253-01 Proposed Decision.pdf

Development Applications Unit
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht

27 September, 2013 Wo0253 - 01

Re: Notification in accordance with Section 42(2) of the Waste Management Acts of a proposed decision on_a waste
i licence application in respect of a facility at Clean (Irl) Refuse & Recyling Company Limited, Ballinagun
West, County Clare.

. Dear Sir/Madam,

Accompanying is a copy of the Agency’s notification of its proposed decision on the waste licence application from
Clean (Irl) Refuse & Recyling Company Limited, in respect of a facility at Clean (Irl) Refuse & Recyling Company
Limited, Ballinagun West, Cree, County Clare.

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed decision, set out the details of the proposed decision, in
. accordance with Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts and the relevant Waste Management (Licensing)
| Regulations.

It is important to note that any objection to a proposed decision/request for an oral hearing must be received by the
# Agency before the expiration of the appropriate period as specified in the accompanying notification. An
' objection/request for an oral hearing must be made on-line on the Agency’s website at www.epa.ie or by sending
. the objection or request by prepaid post to the Agency, or by leaving the objection or request with an employee of
: the Agency at the Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this email

Yours sincerely,

Grainne Oglesby
Programme Officer
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Grainne Oglesby
Programme Officer
Environmental Management programme




